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17 September 2019 

 

The Honourable Craig Crawford MP 

Minister for Fire and Emergency Services  

1 William Street 

PO Box 15457  City East 

BRISBANE  QLD  4000 

 

 

 

 

Dear Minister 

 

I am pleased to submit for presentation to the Parliament the Annual Report 2018–2019 and 

financial statements for the Office of the Inspector-General Emergency Management. 

 

I certify that this Annual Report complies with: 

 

the prescribed requirements of the Financial Accountability Act 2009 and the Financial and 

Performance Management Standard 2019, and 

 

the detailed requirements set out in the Annual report requirements for Queensland 

Government agencies. 

 

A checklist outlining the annual reporting requirements is provided at pages 60–61 of this 

Annual Report.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Alistair Dawson APM 

Inspector-General Emergency Management (Acting) 

 


